Alberta Travellers’ advisory

July 18, 2007

Eastbound lane closes on Highway 16 near Mannville

Mannville... Motorists are advised that one eastbound lane of Highway 16 will be closed near Mannville for
safety reasons until pavement repairs can be made.

The closure begins July 18 and affects a four-kilometre section of Highway 16 near its junction with
Highway 881. Speed will be reduced to 80 km/h during the lane closure, which is expected to last
approximately two weeks until pavement repairs can start.

Motorists are advised to use caution and obey all signs during the closure and pending construction.
Motorists are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when workers are
present.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:
Dennis Grace
Operations Engineer

Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
(780) 853-8191

To call toll-free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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